

"Where No Veteran Will Ever Be Forgotten."

April 7, 2022

Tom Blackburn Blackburn Romey 4203 W. Jefferson Blvd. Fort Wayne, IN 46804

Re: Golf outing hole sponsor

Dear Tom,

Thank you so much for sponsoring a hole for the 4th Annual Golf Outing scheduled for July 13 at Cobblestone. Your support is greatly appreciated.

As we have had more and more visitors and have had conversations with so many people (donors, veterans and their family members, volunteers, and just interested people in general) over the past year, we realize more than ever that the purpose of the Veterans National Memorial Shrine and Museum – *No United States Veteran will ever be forgotten* – remains relevant.

You are able to follow the progress on the various projects currently underway via our website – **honoringforever.org**. The grounds are open all of the time. The museum's hours are listed on the website and on our Facebook page.

Supporters like you are truly a blessing!

Respectfully.

Greg Bedford Commander